

P.O. Box 873 Bensenville, IL 60106 www.bbaasports.org

Committed To The Future

January 26, 2017

Dear Business Owner,

The Bensenville Boys and Girls Athletic Association seeks your support sponsoring a team or teams in our spring / summer baseball and softball program. The BBAA has been providing instructional, non-competitive and competitive baseball and softball for the youth of our community for over 30 years. Sponsorship is vital to our program's success.

Our organization is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization so your donations can be deducted under IRC Section 170. The BBAA is run entirely by dedicated Moms and Dads who volunteer their precious time to our community. Your monetary support allows us to keep our costs low and keep our children properly equipped and outfitted.

Your \$300 sponsorship includes your business name and/or logo printed on the back of the player's uniforms, a team photo plaque with your business name, and recognition on our website and our Baseball Picnic flyer which is mailed to all participating families.

Your sponsorship will be appreciated.

Our Programs:

Baseball Shetland: T-Ball (Ages 5-6) Pinto: Advanced T-Ball (Ages 7-8) Mustang: Instructional (Ages 9-10) Bronco: Competitive (Ages 11-12) Pony: Competitive (Ages 13-14) Baseball Girls Softball Bu: Instructional Fast Pitch (Ages 6-8) 10U: Instructional Fast Pitch (Ages 9-10) 12U: Competitive Fast Pitch (Ages 10-12) 14U: Competitive Fast Pitch (Ages 12-14)

If you have any questions regarding our program, please visit our website at www.bbaasports.org.

Please use the attached form and return with your check by March 27, 2017.

Sincerely,

Nancy Panos BBAA Youth Sports 630-595-4797 (BBAA Hotline) 312-989-0032 (My Cell)



P.O. Box 873 Bensenville, IL 60106 www.bbaasports.org

Committed To The Future

BBAA Baseball & Softball 2017 Sponsor Form

Your \$300 sponsorship includes your business name and/or logo printed on the back of the player's uniforms, a team photo plaque with your business name, and recognition on our website and our Baseball Picnic flyer which is mailed to all participating families.

Our organization is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization so your donations can be deducted under IRC Section 170.

Business Name:	
Your Name:	Title/Position:
Business Address:	
Phone Number:	E-Mail Address:
Team Preference:	
* Please note that we will do our best to accommod	date your team preference but sometimes conflicts do arise.
Amo	ount Due: \$300
(please make checks payable to BBAA and memo sponsorship)	
Mail To:	BBAA Youth Sports P.O. Box 873 Bensenville, IL 60106
BBAA Use Only	
Team Name:	Division: